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I am very much in support of HB 3870 in support of both Sheridan and McMinnville 

fire districts. This is urgent and necessary to save the Sheridan the fire district and 

build a new firehouse in McMinnville. McMinnville is growing in size and desperately 

needs to continue providing emergency services to all residents. Please I urge the 

passage of this measure to expand the coverage area in McMinnville and lower the 

response times for the safety of residents and our communities.  


